
Senior Financial Safety 
 Olive Tree Plaza 
Hayward, CA 

June 13, 2017 

On  June 13th , TVHOC and  NBP  
welcomed the opportunity to  educate  
an enthusiastic group of residents  at 
Eden ‘s  Olive Tree Plaza in  Hayward on 
Sr. Financial Safety. 

This was an interactive event where  
TVHOC and NBP  discussed with the 
residents  the importance of  taking 
precautions  against frauds and scams  in 
person, over the phone or  the internet. 

350 Sonic Ave. Second Floor, Livermore, CA | P: (800) 582-8839 | www.nationalbudget.org | legal@nationalbudget.org 


